
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
Healthcare plant, maintenance and engineering staff are our in-house professionals responsible for facilities 

management, planning, design, construction and maintenance of very complex healthcare systems and equipment. 
 

Our healthcare facilities rely on these staff to provide the necessary skills and resources to manage the environment 

of care within our organization in a responsible manner. 

 

Therefore, October 15-21, 2023 has been declared, by the Canadian Healthcare Engineering Society, as National 

Healthcare Facilities and Engineering Week to recognize and honour the plant, maintenance and engineering staff 

on behalf of all who benefit from them.  Our 2023 theme is “Unleashing innovation: Healthcare Engineering 

Excellence” 

 

Please join myself in thanking these staff members for their contributions, not only during this time of recognition, 

but for every day of the year. 
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